
“ASDA’s response”, 23 September 2022 

We have a clear policy for suppliers to follow which explains our 

standards and expectations that rights of all workers are to be 

respected. We have long-standing relationships with our garment 

suppliers in these regions of India and we will work with them and the 

BHHRC to investigate any claims within this report relating to factories 

which supply George clothing and will take any breaches of our policy 

extremely seriously. 

 


